Livonia Township City of Zimmerman Joint Meeting September 13, 2010

On Monday September 13, 2010 a Joint Meeting consisting of the Livonia Board of Supervisors and the Zimmerman City Council was held in the Council Chambers at the Zimmerman City Hall in Zimmerman.

Town Officials present: Supervisors Doebler, Hass, Hewitt, Manthei, Sherper and Clerk/Treasurer Spencer.

Sherper stated the purpose of the meeting is to talk about the playing field and what can be done to move the process along. The area of concern is with responsibility for maintenance of the field during the summer months. Clarification was received from the School District that the City/Township would be responsible for maintenance of the field during the summer months as well as during their priority time. After further discussion Board took the following action: Motion by Hass, seconded by Hewitt to allow for Township annual contribution of \$2,000 to Independent School District No. 728 for playing field maintenance during the summer months for the time period from ZHS graduation until the start of the MSHSL fall sports schedule with annual review and five year cap. After five years the District will assume full responsibility for playing field maintenance. Motion carried.

Sherper adjourned the meeting at 8:30 p.m.

Dated this 27th day of September 2010

Chair or Vice Chair

Clerk/Treasurer or Deputy Clerk/Treasurer